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As an Oregon resident, I ask you to please support SB 181. This will stop the 

inhumane experiments that cause the most suffering to dogs and cats. It is high time 

that we take this step in Oregon. 

 

Also, please expand the bill and close down the OHSU primate center entirely as 

Governor Kotek has recommended. This can be done in a humane way for both 

people and animals. 

 

Sincerely yours 

Georgia Wier 


